
SUS ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) 
March 7, 2023

Dear UFV Students,

The SUS Board of Directors approved the date of the Annual General Meeting (AGM) to be held on April 5th, 
2023, at 12:00 PM. Our AGM is where we give a review and final update to the student membership regarding 
our term and will include the presentation of the recently audited financial statements and presentations by 
each SUS executive. 

This year’s AGM will be hosted in person at Evered hall in the Student Union Building (SUB) with lunch provided. 
I encourage you all to attend and hear what we have been up to as well as some of our exciting future plans. 
Stay tuned to our socials over the next few weeks for the agenda and details on our AGM giveaway. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

NIKIEL LAL 
PRESIDENT

E     info@ufvsus.ca 
P    604 864 4613

33844 King Rd Room S1109, 
Abbotsford, BC V2S 7M8
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